
From:	
  Swarna	
  Kala	
  Mandir	
  Bharatanatyam	
  <goldentempleofarts@gmail.com>	
  
Sent:	
  Monday,	
  May	
  20,	
  2019	
  3:57	
  PM	
  
To:	
  Devarajan	
  Varadarajan	
  <devarajan.v@praapthi.com>	
  
Subject:	
  Testimonial 
  
Choosing Praapthi to do the sound design for our maiden production, "Dhaara- 
The Divine Rainfall" was a wise decision that we made. Having already worked 
with Deva for an arangetram, we were so particular in engaging Praapthi again. 
His professionalism is evident by the way he does the sound check everytime 
because he has the experience of working with almost all the musicians in 
Singapore. He also has a wide knowledge about the sound systems at various 
venues, so the sound check is completed in no time. Thank you for patiently 
waiting for our rehearsal to complete for the sound balancing and also for 
helping us to record the audio track of the whole event. Looking forward to work 
with you again in the near future....  
	
  


